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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Results Day – Thursday 24 August 2023 
 
I am writing to confirm our plans for the Key Stage 4 Results Day for Year 10 students on 
Thursday 24 August 2023, and to provide guidance on post results services this year. 
 
Results for GCSE Religious Studies and any Community Language they may have taken will be 
sent to their student school gmail account and will be published to both the Bromcom Student 
Portal and the My Child At School app after midday on Results Day. 
 
Post Results Services  
 
If your child is not happy with their result and wishes to appeal, please see the POST RESULTS 
SERVICE (JUNE 2023 SERIES) Policy on the website here. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr W Graham 

Headteacher 

https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/page/?title=Post%2D16+Results+Services+2023&pid=346

